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24 May 2023 

Kirsty Peta Allmark 
fyi-request-22581-a27ca4f5@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe Ms Allmark 

Thank you for your email of 27 April 2023 to Oranga Tamariki— Ministry for 
Children (Oranga Tamariki), requesting the following information under Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

• When information held on cfs computer system is found to be false
allegation or incorrect what is the protocol for its removal for the system or
input of fact or correction and file closed.

• Is information proven to be incorrect deleted off system?

• What is the time period given for information uploaded into computer that
allows for corrections to be made before they become permanent?

• The protocol for obtaining information for the correct resources without
breaching my privacy

This letter notifies you we have found information in scope of your request. 
However, we need to undertake further consultation to ensure we release the 
information appropriately. I anticipate we will provide your response by 21 June 
2023 and will work to do so earlier if possible. 
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Should you wish to discuss any part of your request with us, please do not hesitate 
to contact us at OIA_Requests@ot.govt.nz. If you are not satisfied with this 
response, you have the right to ask an Ombudsman to review this decision. 
Information about this is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by 
contacting them on 0800 802 602.  

Nāku noa, nā 

Cameron Oldfield 
Manager Ministerial Support 
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